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Shade Structure over the Buddy Benches

● Surveyed parents and teachers regarding 
shade structure proposals in February 2022

● Parents and staff confirmed that they would 
like to see shade structure over the buddy 
benches to provide shade for students as 
well as outside learning space



Funding: Steindorf HSC has voted to allocate 
50,000 for the project.



Next Steps:

● If the plan is approved, we will order the structure and plan for installation 
after the end of summer school and before the start of the school year. 

● Once the structure is shipped, it will take two weeks for the total installation. 
● Colors will be a grey canopy and black poles. 
● Mr. Mark Finney from Sugimura Finney Architects (SFA) has agreed to assist 

us as we move through the process. 

Link to proposal from USA SHADE

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Iz-BAz8mQVKOUg39sOA5DWy8MmjIRKLz/view?usp=sharing

